
Draft Local Plan - Site SA45 between Camlet Way and Crescent West, Hadley Wood 

I have been a resident of Hadley wood for 28 years.

One of the main reasons we decided to move here was because of the green spaces and the 
fact that it is nice and open and not too congested.

For this reason I object to the proposed site allocation of 160 homes on the green belt land.

We must save our green belt land because it is home to wildlife which will be forced out of 
the area and may even perish.

Our green belt is also needed for the residents of Hadley Wood as it preserves our mental 
health. One of the main reasons we loved it here was due to the fact that we could take 
long walks in those fields and woodlands.

At the moment we have enough trouble with traffic on Cockfosters road!
How do you propose that our roads will cope with 160 new homes being built in Hadley 
Wood?

Our roads will become congested and polluted. One of the reasons we decided to move 
here is because it was nice and peaceful.

In all fairness if this goes ahead and the 160 new homes are built I will have no option but 
to leave my home of 28 years. It will force may residence out of the area.

Our transport systems are not good enough to accomodate all of these people from the new 
homes.

There are not enough schools, shopping and leisure facilities, local public transport is poor 
and sewers are inadequate.

Therefore can you please remove this proposed site allocation from the next edition of the 
Local Plan and retain the green belt status for the land.
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